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Narrawallee 2539

Proposed alteration to MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3

In regards to the proposed extra 6 blocks in the above subdivision development 
we would like to express our objection to the possible approval of this amendment to the
 original proposal.
We are 3 blocks away from this development and at the moment this is a lovely natural
 open space recreation area used  by the widespread community, it also has numerous
 wildlife returning after the devastation of clearing the development.
This area adjoins existing reserve and is across road from the major recreation area of
 natural bush, this has now become a wildlife corridor with numerous species returning.
Everyone who bought land in the development bought in good faith on the plans that were
 on display now they want to change it.  The rumour has it that Council dont wish to look
 after it  fine leave it as it is the people adjoining the land look after it anyway. Not
 everyone in the development is aware of  changes as it has been kept low key and some
 owners live elsewhere, if it was more transparent their would be even more objections,  as
 everyone I have spoken to is against it. The area is used  by the community and should
 stay as a community recreation area like the original plans.

Thank you
Stephen & Deborah McDonald 
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